## **Teaching & Learning Days**

Published 12/21/2017 by Ashley Ribbel

by the Teaching & Learning Centre

in the December 2017 issue





Our next *Teaching & Learning Day*, "Be Open: Share, Reflect, Include," is Monday, February 26 at Newnham Campus. Highlights include two keynote speakers and sessions on open education topics. Find out more on the *Teaching & Learning Day Winter 2018* website (#SenecaTLDay).

In keeping with the theme of openness, the Teaching & Learning Centre is broadening the focus of our PD days to be more ... open! Moving forward, all of our Days will include items related to curriculum, teaching, learning, technology, inclusive practice, and a

variety of academic topics.

Days are open to all employees. We look forward to seeing you in February.

Registration is open in MyPD.

View the December 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.

December 2017 issue

tags: december-2017, faculty-pd, teaching-and-learning, the-teaching-and-learning-centre